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JAMES A. FARLEY 

CH A IRMAN O F THE BOARD 

Mr. Amon Carter 

515 MADISON AVENUE 

NEW YORK , N .Y . 

March 20, 1944 

Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Amon: 

When I was in Fort Worth you spoke to me 
about Doctor Hodges McKnight. I talked with Dr. 
Sullivan about the matter in New York, but he wanted 
more facts. Will you prepare for me a biographical 
memorandum of Doctor McKnight - his history as a doctor 
and whatever information you can give me about his li­
cense, etc. With this in my possession I will do all 
I can to help. I do not know whether I can get any­
where, but I shall do my very best. 

JAF­
km 

With warm regards and very best wishes, 

Sincerely yours, 


